
 

 

 

 

Feedback: Facilitation meeting - 1 March 2022 
 

OHS compliance and COVID-19 regulations  

It was reported in the previous Informus that the PSA invoked clause 17 of the GPSSBC governance 

rules because the employer failed to provide labour with the COVID-19 statistics. The PSA emphasized 

that the employer should only provide the statistics in terms of confirmed COVID-19 positive cases, so 

that appropriate health and safety measures could be implemented. The meeting resolved that the 

employer would provide the revised COVID-19 statistics at the special DBC meeting to be held on 10 

March 2022 for further deliberation.  

 

Members will be informed of developments.  

 

The PSA wants to take this opportunity to wish all employees who are unwell owing to COVID-19 a safe 

and speedy recovery. 
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